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Dear WFWP-GWPN members, friends, and supporters, 

 

Thank you to those who were able to attend the GWPN Webinar live on December 11, 

2023! 

 

For those who missed the program or would like to share it with others, please click the 

link to the recording below.  

  

For those interested in learning more about the WFWP Schools of Africa project 

mentioned in the webinar, you can visit our website at www,wfwp,us/schools-of-africa. 



 

 

  

Sincerely, 

WFWP USA 
 

 

 
   

  

 

   

 

 

 

Our Contact Information 
Women's Federation for World Peace USA 
481 8th Avenue, Suite 608 
New York, NY 10001 
(212) 302-8837 
www,wfwp,us 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 


